## Dike, Darlene

 From:
 Carr, Seonaid

 Sent:
 21 August 2017 11:37

 To:
 Dike, Darlene

 Subject:
 FW: 2017/2739/P

Seonaid Carr Principal Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 2766



From: Shahid Ansari

Sent: 13 August 2017 17:49

To: Carr, Seonaid <Seonaid.Carr@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Ref: 2017/2739/P

Ref: 2017/2739/P Dear Ms. Carr,

I am writing regarding the proposed development at 48-56 Bayham Place. I am concerned about the proposed increased in height of the building as I believe it will result in a loss of amenity at my property, 9B Bayham Street, through loss of light. In respect of this matter I would like to request that an independent surveyor is appointed to review and verify the results of the Point2 survey submitted in support of the development by the applicant. The proposed roof extension is out of character with the other existing buildings in the surrounding Conservation Area and the design is completely disproportionate in terms of height, scale and mass.

On the above grounds I would like to request that permission for this application is refused.

Yours sincerely, Shahid Ansari

Sent from my iPhone